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IDAHO CONSTRUCTION COMMUNITY UNITES TO PROMOTE TRADES 

Nearly 500 students anticipated to gain critical knowledge of skilled trades at H4 Idaho. 
 

POST FALLS, Idaho — Idaho’s annual Hard Hats, Hammers and Hot Dogs is set for Friday, April 12, 2024, 
with local construction organizations and educational programs partnering to bring hands-on 
construction activities to Idaho high school students. 

About 500 students are expected to attend the career exploration event, which is designed to give 
students exposure to skilled trades in the construction, manufacturing, and production industries. 
Students will be able to tour local campuses, operate heavy machinery and power tools, and learn about 
training programs and opportunities in our region. Media members are also invited to attend – please 
contact stalbot@nwagc.org.  

More information about H4 can be found at Home - H4 Idaho. The event will be held from 8:00am - 
3:00pm at Kootenai Technical Education Campus (KTEC), 6838 W. Lancaster Rd., Rathdrum, ID. 
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